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Letter of recommendation

To whom it may concern.

This is to certify that Mr. Jaiveer Singh has worked during an internship of
the IAESTE exchange programme at the Institute of Electromechanical Design
from SthJune to 31th July under the guidance of Mr. Sebastian Matich.

Mr. Singh worked on a project dtled 'FLEXMIN' that deals with a single port
robotic System. As part of the research project he has set up the hardware
components of the control Computer and programmed several control
rouünes using a Matlab Simulink Real-Time target.

During the internship he demonstrated excellent practical skills with a
selfmotivated attitude. His performance exceeded our expectations and he
was able to complete his work on the project.

I have no hesitation in recommending him to any future employer.

We wish him all the best for his future endeavors.
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